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NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING

SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT
BOARD POLICY AND PLANNING COMMITTEE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the December 23, 2019, regular meeting of the Santa

Clara Valley Water District Board Policy and Planning Committee has been cancelled.

The next regular meeting of the Board Policy and Planning Committee will be held at

2:00 p.m. on Monday, January 20, 2020, in Board Conference Room A-124, 5750

Almaden Expressway, San Jose, CA 95116.

An agenda for the meeting will be published in accordance with the Brown Act.
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Michele L. King, CMC
Clerk, Board of Directors

Dated: December 3, 2019

Our mission is to provide Silicon Valley safe, clean water for a healthy life, environment, and economy.



